
 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro     The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman        Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations    House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307         H-307 

U.S. Capitol        U.S. Capitol 

Washington D.C. 20515     Washington D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Pacifica Pier Project in fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive 

funding for this project is the City of Pacifica, located at 170 Santa Maria Avenue, Pacifica, CA 

94044. The funding would be used for repairing a section of the Pacifica Municipal Pier that was 

damaged and rendered unusable by high tides and large waves. I certify that neither I nor my 

immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Jackie Speier 

Member of Congress 
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